
 

PAINTED HILLTOP FARM  
RIDING LESSON PROTOCOL – EFFECTIVE APRIL 19, 2021 

 

Please note: The following protocols has been developed to comply with 
government regulations to promote social distancing standards. Changes to the 
protocol will be announced as regulations alter or restrictions are lifted.  
 

• Social distancing measures are to be used by staff, riders, and essential 
family present while at Painted Hilltop Farm  

• Wearing a mask is mandatory at all times indoors and outside when social 
distancing cannot be respected from another household for people 10 
years of age and over. It is highly recommended for people from 2 to 10 
years old but not mandatory.  

• Please wait in your car until your lesson time to prevent overlapping with 
other clients.  

• No more than 5 people may gather at the lesson including coach and 
student  

• Stable access is not permitted unless instructed by staff  

• Riders and guardians are expected to wash their hands prior to coming to 
the farm, and use the hand sanitizer provided when they arrive and leave  

• All tack and brushes will be retrieved and sanitized by staff prior to lesson  

• To allow social distancing, young riders who require assistance tacking up 
will have horses tacked up prior to lesson time. Parents will be required to 
help students mount and dismount.  

• Lessons will be booked with 15-minute gaps in between to allow staff to 
clean school tack and brushes  

• Our facility will be closed by 7pm to allow time to get home before curfew  
 
 

Please contact us if you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID, or have had 
contact with anyone experiencing symptoms, been tested or have tested 

positive. 
 

Thank you for doing your part to keep Painted Hilltop Farm a safe place to be 


